State of Tonisiana

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Baton Rouge

{(ATHLEEN BABINEAUX BLANCO POST OFFICE BOX 94004
GOVERNOR 70804-9004 (225) 342-7015

November 28, 2007

Paul Hogan
P.O. Box 250
Des Allemands, LA 70030

Dear Mr. Hogan:

Thank you for your fax to Governor Kathleen Blanco. Your letter has been forwarded to me for a
response. I am forwarding your letter to the Department of Transportation and Development for
review into your request. Should you have any additional questions regarding your correspondence,
you may contact:

John Bradberry, Secretary
Department of Transportation and Development
P.O. Box 94245
Baton Rouge, LA 70804

(225) 379-1200

Again, thank you for writing. If this office can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Shuffield, Director
Constituent Services

n

cc: DOTD (w/ attachment)



